MEMO

To:

Brent Damman, Building Inspector

From:

Jeffrey C. Marihugh, Operations Superintendent \, C. \W.

Date:

Tuesday, April 19, 1994

Subject:

Planned Expansion at the Ohio Employment Services

Brent, the OHIO Employment Services at 1330 North Scott is planning to expand it's present building by 2,400 sq. ft. The water service for the building is now grossly undersized. Given the fact of the backflow situation that occurred last year and the new backflow ordinance, I feel the City of Napoleon MUST make the owner of the property upgrade the size of it's serviceline from the Cities main to it's building and provide the necessary backflow equipment.

Should you have any other questions regarding this, please feel free to contact me at your convenience.

CC: Terry Dunn, City Manager
Marc Gerken P.E. City Engineer
Roger Noblit, Director of Water and Wastewater